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Dear [Name],
Hello! It’s time for your yearly health check also known as a health assessment This is just a little check-up to make sure you’re feeling good and staying healthy. We do this for all children in care to help them stay happy and well!
What Will Happen:
You’ll meet with a nurse who will check on how you’re growing, ask you some simple questions like how you’ve been sleeping or if you have any worries, and make sure you’re feeling okay. There’s nothing to worry about, and if you ever feel nervous, just remember that the nurse is there to help and listen to you.
Why We Do This:
Your health check is important to make sure you’re growing up strong and happy. If there’s anything you’re unsure about or if you ever feel a bit worried, you can always tell your social worker or the people who look after you. 
We’re all here to help!
Take care and see you soon!
Northamptonshire Children’s Trust 
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Children, Young People and Families at the heart of all we do.




